assessment and appropriate report be prepared regarding the detailed health of each tree
as the available information at the present moment in time does not give our clients
confidence that an appropriate assessment has been made in this respect. This would be
in the interests of both the Local Planning Authority in the pursuit of the proposed
protection of these trees and also our clients concerns over potential safety.

| trust that the above considerations can be borne in mind by Officers and Members as part of the
consideration process of this Order and if you require any further information or clarification on
the points raised by all means contact myself at the above offices,

For and on behalf of Carter Jonas LLP

E: david.boulton@carterjonas co uk
DD: 01423 707821



